Absolutely Positively
Wellington City Council

Me Heke Ki Poneke

13 September 2018 IRO-7292

Dennis O’Connor

Via: fvi-request-8514-16ff70ee@requests.fvi.org.nz

Dear Mr. O’Connor

Re: Request for information relating to Wellington City Council projects in
Strathmore Park.

Thank you for your email to the Council received on 16 August 2018 in which you
requested information relating to Wellington City Council projects (over the last 5 years) in
Strathmore Park including videos and community events including Christmas parties, and
has that expenditure being evaluated and reported on?.

If T have understood your question correctly then I can advise that for the financial years
2012/2013 to 2017/2018, the period covered by your request, Council rate-payer funded
grants have been awarded in respect of 26 successful applications with $551,905 being
awarded to various organisations to deliver events, projects, and programmes in
Strathmore Park.

A further $56,962 was allocated to various projects, events, and meetings in relation to the
Strathmore 44 project. This funding came from the Council’s Opex funding and was

specific to this project.

With respect to this expenditure being evaluated, I can advise that all grants and
operational expenditure are evaluated and reported on.

If you have any further questions or require clarification please feel free to contact me.
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